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Hi Everyone, 
 

The Summer holidays are here! This year seems to have flown by with all the up and downs and restrictions, as well as closures and 

remote learning. Education has looked very different this year. Through it all the children have shown great resilience and 

hopefulness. Whilst at school, there have been some wonderful learning and creative talents shown. The children have once again 

outdone themselves with all their hard work, commitment and dedication to achieve their best and share the values that we hold 

dear in our school. I would like to thank you, their parents, for all the ongoing support you give your children and the school and 

together we will continue to give the children every opportunity to be the very best them they can be. 
 

We are saying goodbye to the children in year 6, most of whom have spent their whole primary years here as part of our St. 

Clement’s family. It is unfortunate that we have not been able to send them off with all the celebration and recognition they deserve, 

but we send them onto secondary school with an education, happy memories, life skills and with love and hope. 
 

We are also saying goodbye to some staff members this year who are off to broaden their horizons: Miss Khatun and Mr Deery.  Mr 

Tate will also be leaving us as he is retiring and is off on his travels in his camper van. All at St Clement’s would like to thank them 

for their hard work and dedication over the time they have been with us and wish them good luck for the future.  
 

There will be no new faces joining us in September, and all the staff are already preparing challenging lessons and strategies to help 

the children move forward with their learning right from the start of term.  Please ensure you read the note about entrances to 

school for September (on the back of the newsletter). 
 

Although restrictions are relaxing now, it is still important to protect yourselves and others in situations where there is lots of close 

contact and mixing.  
 

A quote I read in the Bible which felt as though it summed up this academic year- Isaiah 40:31 
 

 

From all the staff at St. Clement’s, we would like to wish you a peaceful and relaxing Summer break and look  

forward to seeing you in September. 
Miss Shryane - Head Teacher  

Being HUMBLE means  

recognising that we are not on  

earth to see how IMPORTANT we  

can become, but to see how  

DIFFERENCE we can make in the  

lives of others. 
 

Gordon B. Hinckley   

19th July 2021 Serving the local community in the name of Christ since 1859  

The Convention has 54 articles in 

total. Articles 43–54 are about 

how adults and governments 

must work together to make sure 

all children can enjoy all their 

rights, including: Article 45 Unicef 

can provide expert advice and 

assistance on children’s rights. 

Article 37 (inhumane  

treatment and detention) 
 

Children must not be tortured, 

sentenced to the death 

penalty or suffer other cruel or 

degrading treatment or 

punishment. Children should be 

a r r e s t e d ,  d e t a i n e d  o r 

imprisoned only as a last resort 

and for the shortest time 

possible. They must be treated 

with respect and care, and be 

able to keep in contact with 

their family. Children must not 

be put in prison with adults. 

Article 1 (definition of the child) 

Everyone under the  

age of 18 has all the rights  

in the Convention. 

It’s the end of the school year and with these 
3 articles we have managed to share all the 
articles  from the UNICEF Rights of the Child 
Convention. We hope you have learnt more 
about your and other children’s rights and look 
forward to learning more next year. 

Parent Notice - Start and End of school day 
 

From September we will still be using our current system of letting the children 
into school. The gates will open at 8:4am and children can enter through any 
gate to go straight to their classroom.  
 
Parents are requested not to come onto site without an appointment. If you 
need to speak to a teacher, you can do so at the gate or request an 
appointment.  
 
At the end of the day pupils will be bought to an area of the playground where 
parents can collect them. There should be no parents waiting by school doors. 
There will be lots of signage to help you.  
 

- Nursery and Reception - 
Parents can collect from EYFS playground 

 

- Year 1 and Year 2 -  
Parents can collect from the KS1 playground (behind the huts) 

 

- Year 4 and Year 6 -  
Parents can collect from the big playground 

 

- Year 3 and Year 5 -  
Parents can collect from the MUGA. 

(parents will be allowed to walk through the school grounds to get to the 
different area if necessary) 

 
We are considering changing the times of the school day to 9am - 3:30pm 
Doors would still open at 8:45am  
 
We will be holding a parent consultation in September to gather your views on 
this and share details as to why we feel this would be beneficial for the 
children. No changes will be made until we have gathered views. 

Class 2021-22 Teachers 

Nursery  

Miss Peedell & Miss Parkar 

Reception  

Miss Tsang & Mrs Ali 

Year 1  

Mrs Nizamis, Mrs Rodgers & Mrs 

Bi 

Year 2  

Miss Morsley & Miss Bennett 

Year 3  

Mrs Constantinou & Mrs Akhtar 

Year 4 

 Miss Dunbar & Mrs Austin-Smith 

Year 5 

 Mrs Price & Mrs Sidhu 

Year 6  

Mrs Fox & Miss Khatun 



 

 

Important Dates 
 

Last Day of term 

Wednesday 21st July 

School Closes at 12:30pm 

Parents can pick up children  
from 12pm and FSM children will receive a 

free packed lunch. 
 

Start of Term 
Monday 6th September  
normal time (8:45am) 

Important... 
 

Last Day of term 

Wednesday 21st July 

School Closes at 12:30pm 

Parents can pick up  
children from 12pm and FSM  

children will receive  
a free packed lunch. 

 

Start of Term 
Monday 6th September  
normal time (8:45am) 

We haven’t had the results back from Staedtler about the competition but we 

picked 2 winners from our school entries.   

 

Well Done to Hamza from KS1 and Ilma from KS2  

 

Hamza’s plant is called Lafee and it can move by itself.  They plan to help 

protect the environment by recycling and helping plants grow. 

 

Ilma created 3 planets that together have the superpower to create gold.  

Ilma says that to protect the environment we should stop burning 

greenhouse gases as it can cause global warming and releases pollution into 

the air. We can also look after animal habitats instead of killing the animals 

and destroying the habitats which can make them extinct. 


